
Dear Mr Wheadon 
 
I represent Anglo American (20029897) and am responding to your letter of 7 August inviting 
responses to the Applicant’s further information submitted on 4 August 2023. 
 
Please note that the information in Appendix 5A Cumulative Impact Assessment – Updated Long List 
with respect to my clients DCO implementation at Bran Sands (ID2 in the table) is out of date. 
 
In that table it is stated that my clients DCO has been consented but constructed not yet started. I 
am writing to advise that construction pursuant to the York Potash Harbour Facilities Order 2016 has 
now commenced, as confirmed the attached letter from Redcar and Cleveland Borough Council 
dated 24 July 2023. 
 
Please note that my clients are not asserting that this causes any deficiency in the CIA – they simply 
wished the statement with regard to the status of the DCO to be corrected. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Morag 
 
Morag Thomson LLB, LARTPI 
Freelance Solicitor 
Planning and Infrastructure  

 
www.moragthomson.net 
                                                                                                                            

 
 
Disclaimer 
This e-mail message and any attached file is the property of the sender and is sent in confidence 
only. Internet communications are not secure and Morag Thomson is not responsible for their abuse 
by third parties, any alteration or corruption in transmission, or for any loss or damage caused by a 
virus or by any other means. 
 
For Morag Thomson’s Privacy Policy see www.moragthomson.net  
 



 
 
  

NOT CLASSIFIED 
 

Redcar & Cleveland Borough Council 
Corporate Directorate for Growth, Enterprise 

and Environment 
Development Management 

Redcar and Cleveland House 
Kirkleatham Street 

Redcar 
Yorkshire 
TS10 1RT 

 
Email: planning_admin@redcar-cleveland.gov.uk 

Website: www.redcar-cleveland.gov.uk 
Direct line: 01287 612629 

  
Our Ref: 
Your Ref: 
Contact: 
Date:  

AA DCO 
50303/17/JG/ROd/26765103V1 
Mrs C Griffiths  
24/07/2023 

 
Dear Justin 
 
The York Potash Harbour Facilities Order 2016 (‘The DCO’) - Implementation of 
Development 
 
I refer to your letter dated 5th July. 
 
Having reviewed the contents of the letter and the attached photographs I can confirm that the 
Council agrees that the authorised development has been begun in accordance with the requirements 
set out in the DCO.  
 

  Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs Claire Griffiths  
Development Services Manager  

Justin Gartland  
Lichfields  
 
Via Email  

http://www.redcar-cleveland.gov.uk/



